

Nd

## THE UNIVERSITY OF WYOMING LARAMIE, WYOMING

August 12, 1933

Professor W. S. Campbell University of Oklahoma Norman, Oklahoma

My dear Mr. Campbell:

I beg to acknowledge receipt of the package returning the material on the treaty of 1851 of Horse Creek. In the back of my head I think I have sent this to you to examine before. I thought it was very valuable.

Please try to come out to the neighborhood of old Fort Laramie, which is not so very far away from the place where the Conference of 1851 was to be held. The roads in Wyoming are very good, and the train facilities are also good.

Trusting that I may have the pleasure of meeting with you some time this summer, I am,

Respectfully yours.

GRH: CT

Grace Raymond Hebard

Professor of Wyoming History